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Halloween Expectations
Halloween will be a half day for ZPS. Please connect with your child’'s teacher for details on

classroom parties and festivities. Also, please see the following guidelines for all of Lincoln
Elementary. Students will be able to wear their costumes for the entirety of the half day.
Accessories to costumes that resemble weapons of any kind are not permitted. Student
costumes should not display graphic images that suggest violence. Masks and face
coverings will not be permitted. If for some reason students need to take off their costume
while at school, they should be able to get them back on independently. If you are signed
up to help with a Halloween Party, please make sure you have done your 24/25
background check and bring your government issue ID to check in.

Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent—Teacher Conferences will be held at Lincoln on: Monday, November 4—4:00pm to

6:30pm; Wednesday, November 6—4:00pm to 6:30pm; Thursday, November 8—1:00pm to
7:00pm. Sign up information and teacher specific codes have been sent home by your
child’s teacher. Sign up will open on Monday, October 14 at 8:00am. The link to sign up will
also be available at the bottom of Lincoln’s Website on Monday morning.

Book Fair — October 21 — 24
Students will be shopping the bookfair during class time. Please connect with the teacher

for details. Parents will be allowed to shop with their student during their class time if you
have cleared a 24/25 background check and bring ID for check in. We will also be hosting
a Friends and Family Event on Tuesday, October 22 from 4:00pm-6:00pm.

Book Fair Volunteers Needed
Lincoln will be hosting a Literati Book Fair in our library October 21-24. We need volunteers

to help set up, help kids shop, ring up sales on the register, and take down the book fair. If

you would be willing to volunteer for a couple hours or more, please call the office to sign

up.



Coaches Needed
Lincoln is hoping to host Girls on the Run (GOTR) and Total Trek Quest (TTQ), but in order to

do this we need to secure coaches for these programs. If you are interested in more

information, please call the office at 616.748.3350. Thank you for considering.



